
 

 

 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary  
Loyalty First….Protection Assured….Service Always 

 
 

Welcome to August all! A BIG welcome to our new auxiliary members who have joined in the past 30 
days. We are so happy to see you!  

 

We held our monthly meeting July 11th and there are some pretty great things in the pipeline for the 
future. Thank you to all of you who are actively participating! A shout out to Yvonne Shong for selling 
50/50 tickets when you come in. You’ve taken our 50/50 to the next level! We are in need of 
volunteers to sell 50/50 on Thursday nights and give away the prize to the winner. Please let any 
auxiliary member know if you’re interested! 

 

The Club 170 picnic is the first week of August and you can bet on the Auxiliary being there to  

help-out. Come on down for a great time! 

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday, August 8th at 5PM. Hope to see you there! 

 

As always, thank you to ALL of our members for your support and participation in the Auxiliary 170, 
we appreciate every one of you!  

 

Dates to remember for July: 

Every Thursday @ 7PM:  Unit/Auxiliary 50/50 drawing 

Friday, August 23rd @ 6PM: Unit/Auxiliary Paddle Wheel (with a twist!) 

Thursday, August 8th @ 5PM: Unit/Auxiliary meeting 

 

Thank you, 

Carrie Sears 

Unit/Auxiliary 170 President 
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Upcoming Events: Looking for suggestions on some different/new activities??? 
 
 
CLUB PICNIC is REALLY ALMOST HERE!! WOW how time flies! August 3rd is the day at Legion 
Park in Snohomish. Although you can begin camping on Friday and must be out of park by 7:00 AM 
on Sunday. If anyone wants to help with the events, please let me know. Lots of stuff going on; 
Horseshoe Tournament, Paddle Wheel, Duck Races, Cake Walk, Horseraces, Raffles and more! 
Hotdogs and hamburgers will be provided. Please bring a side dish to go along. Unfortunately, the 
Sauerkraut band will not be joining us this year. ☹ We will be having live music with Jukebox 
playing. Please remember the park does not allow dogs. Hope to see everyone there! 
 
 
Come on in the first Sunday of the month and play in our pool tourney. This has been a mixed scotch 
doubles. So, let’s encourage all the women to come in and play. It’s been fun with a good turnout. 
 
 
GOLF TOURNAMENT: Another GREAT tournament. I would like to thank all who helped gather up 
sponsors and prize donations. Walt for cooking and the ladies for serving. Also, the ladies for 
checking in the golfers, much appreciation for all of you. This tournament has ALWAYS been very fun 
for most people because of our members who are there for the charity and are acceptable of the new 
golfers who are out there to play and have fun and support the cause. I and many others look forward 
to it every year. So, I thank you for being kind in helping and supporting beginner golfers. That’s what 
makes the Club the friendliest one around!!!! Winners are posted at the club. 
 
 
Thanks again to all the volunteers that help to keep all the special functions going.  It wouldn’t 
happen without the help of all of you!  Bring some friends in…. 
    
 

Cheryl Harter 
170 Club Manager 

 
 
 


